



URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 102 Avenue LRT Pedestrian Crosswalk Recommendation

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration implement a pilot, as soon as possible, of the full closure of the traffic lane on 102 Avenue between 99 Street to 103 Street for the purpose of establishing a pedestrian-friendly corridor and that Administration prepare a road closure bylaw for the full closure of the traffic lane on 102 Avenue between 99 Street to 103 Street for a one year pilot, and work with the Downtown Business Association and stakeholders to utilize Downtown Vibrancy funding for activation.

History

- At the May 31, 2022, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the May 31, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00899 was considered.
- The Committee heard from K. Bittorf and K. Muggeridge, YMCA of Northern Alberta; and A. Dinu, Edmonton Downtown Business Association.

Attachment

May 31, 2022, Integrated Infrastructure Services report IIS00899